
Accessibility Directorate of Ontario 

Province Selects The Honourable David C. Onley to Review Ontario's 
Accessibility Laws - Ontario Continues to Make Progress toward Becoming a 
Barrier-free Province 

Ontario has appointed the Honourable David C. Onley to conduct the third review of the 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA). 

The reviewer will consult with the public and will analyze accessibility progress made in 
other jurisdictions. The review will be completed by the end of 2018 and will consider 
the evolution of the current AODA and its goals for an accessible Ontario by 2025 and 
beyond. 

David C. Onley is a former broadcast journalist. He served as the 28th Lieutenant 
Governor of Ontario from 2007 to 2014, and was the first person with a physical 
disability in the role. He has consulted on accessibility in the private and public sector, 
including as Special Advisor on Accessibility. Mr. Onley has been inducted into the 
Canadian Disability Hall of Fame and was named to the Order of Canada in 2017. 

Ensuring that everyone in Ontario can contribute to their community and achieve their 
goals is part of Ontario's plan to create fairness and opportunity during this period of 
rapid economic change. The plan includes a higher minimum wage and better working 
conditions, free tuition for hundreds of thousands of students, easier access to 
affordable child care, and free prescription drugs for everyone under 25 through the 
biggest expansion of medicare in a generation. 
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